3rd Bulletin Announcement for the Year of Faith

WE’LL LISTEN TO YOU IN THE YEAR OF FAITH!

We’ll listen to you after the Year of Faith, too.  But during our Church’s Year of Faith you can weigh in on a special topic in a specific way.  Here’s how: 1) Read, prayerfully reflect on and discuss the document “Light of the Nations.”  A simple reflection and discussion guide as well as the document itself are available here: http://www.archindy.org/yearoffaith/resources.html. Discuss informally or as part of an established group. 2) Attend our parish town-hall-style meeting to voice your thoughts regarding the good things you want your friends, neighbors and relatives to know about our Catholic faith.  Whether or not you read “Light of the Nations” please do attend.  Our meeting is ___  (parish fill in the blank with details). In summary, this is your Year of Faith.  Let your voice be heard!
